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To: Real Estate Development Partners Notice: RED-23-18
From: Real Estate Department

Date: April 11, 2023

Re: 10% Test Due Date

This serves as a reminder that developments with 9% credit reservations from 2022 (awarded in
November 2021) must complete and send their 10% Test to IHCDA by June 1, 2023.

Questions about this notice can be directed to Alan Rakowski, Director of Real Estate Allocation
via arakowski@ihcda.in.gov.
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